
 
 

MEMBER’S RESOLUTION 
 

Date:  DECEMBER 6, 2011 -  COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE 

Title:  STAFF ATTENDANCE AT A PUBLIC MEETING (WARD 2) 

Submitted by: Councillor Tony Carella 

 

Whereas, the residents of the Ravines of Rainbow Creek have expressed an interest in receiving 
information with respect to Crestlawn Park. 
 
It is therefore resolved, THAT Parks Development staff be directed to work with the ward 
councillor, to convene a meeting of interested parties, to discuss their concerns. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Tony Carella, FRSA 
Councillor – Ward 2/Woodbridge West 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 


